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FOOTPATHS

As many of you will have found out, most of the footpaths are currently very wet, muddy and some 

quite slippery.

I’m hoping that the wet weather will stop soon and some natural drying out can take place.

In the meantime some wood chippings have been gratefully donated and our village volunteers have

been busy spreading them along one of the footpaths near Cross Street. More are planned to be  

spread this week.

Another donation of chippings is expected shortly and these will be spread in the worst areas.

Also the four new dog waste bins have now been delivered and I hope to get these erected in the 

next couple of weeks

Malcolm




